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John Linn,  
Comanche National Grassland 
District Ranger 
27204 Hwy 287 
Springfield, CO 81073 

Dear Mr. Linn, 

October 14, 2020 post closure inspection was completed by Pike and San Isabel National Forests 
and Comanche and Cimarron National Grasslands (PSICC) On-Scene Coordinator Steven A. 
Sanchez at a closed well pads operated by Meadow Deep LLC.  This well Meadow Deep is 
located at 34S 46W S28.  From the observations I made, reclamation meets all the requirements 
of the APD.  Observations include recontouring, soil preparation, seeding, revegetation success, 
noxious weed control, free of oil or salt contaminated soils, and pit closure practices were all 
successfully completed. Meadow Deep LLC has asked for the bond to be released and I concur 
as reclamation efforts meets PSICC Standards.   
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Should you have any question please call me at Steven A. Sanchez at 719-553-1518.  

Sincerely,       


	Steven A: 
		2020-11-24T08:37:44-0700
	STEVEN SANCHEZ





